
September 2022

Dear Mountainside Families:

On behalf of the Mountainside NJ PTO Executive Board, we hope that you had a wonderful summer
and would like to welcome you back to a new school year!  As always, The PTO is committed to
providing our school and community with our traditional activities and events.

Last year, The PTO was able to offer many programs, including the Trunk or Treat, Bike Rodeo,
Holiday Shoppe at Beechwood, Science Fair, GSD for middle school, 3-5 Grades Social, Field Day,
Spring Fling Fundraiser to name a few. We also made contributions to the school play, class trips,
teacher wish lists and class parties. The PTO was also able to make a year-end donation to the
schools which went  towards the purchase of a new outdoor Electronic  Board at Deerfield that
should be installed by November of this year. We are pleased to announce that this year we will be
bringing back the Fall Festival and the Ice Cream Social.

We thank you in advance for your continued support with volunteering to plan and execute our
many successful events throughout the year! They would not be possible without your help. Your
membership and volunteer efforts are critical to the PTO’s success and ability to continue
supporting our schools.

This directory is one of the services we provide to our members. It is for your personal use only and
is not to be shared with organizations or for solicitation purposes. We have included a listing of
names, phone numbers and email addresses, in addition to general information and calendar items
for the Mountainside NJ PTO and schools.

Again, welcome back and please keep a look out for postings in the ELFF, via e-alerts and on the
Mountainside NJ PTO Facebook page reminding you of upcoming events. We welcome any questions
and/or suggestions and look forward to another great year!

Sincerely,

Catia Salerno Jennifer Rocha
Catia Salerno Jennifer Rocha
President Executive Vice President



2022-2023 PTO Board

Catia Salerno – PTO President catia.salerno@ubs.com

Jen Rocha – PTO Vice President jrocha15@gmail.com

Robyn Reichard – PTO Treasurer rareichard@gmail.com

Michelle Blum – PTO Secretary mblum@comcast.net

Meg Poth – VP of 6-8 Grade megdp1@gmail.com

Dana Liloia – VP of 3-5 Grade danaliloia22@gmail.com

Erin Heyert – VP of K-2 Grade erinheyert@gmail.com
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